Poetry S Voice Society S Song Ottoman Lyric
Poetry
Yeah, reviewing a ebook poetry s voice society s song ottoman lyric poetry
could add your close contacts listings. This is just one of the solutions for
you to be successful. As understood, execution does not suggest that you have
wonderful points.
Comprehending as with ease as accord even more than new will present each
success. neighboring to, the proclamation as with ease as keenness of this
poetry s voice society s song ottoman lyric poetry can be taken as well as
picked to act.

Ottoman Civil Officialdom Carter Vaughn Findley 2014-07-14 In this sequel to
his highly acclaimed Bureaucratic Reform in the Ottoman Empire, Carter Findley
shifts focus from the organizational aspects of administrative reform and
development to the officials themselves. A study in social history and its
cultural and economic ramifications, Findley's new book critically reassesses
Ottoman accomplishments and failures in turning an archaic scribal corps into
an effective civil service. Combining scrutiny of well-documented individuals
with analyses of large groups of officials, Findley considers how much the
development of civil officialdom benefited Ottoman efforts to revitalize the
state and protect its interests in an increasingly competitive world. Did
reformers' initiatives in elite formation significantly broaden the social
bases of officialdom and its capacity to represent Ottoman society? Did
prospective officials profit from educational reform so as to achieve higher
levels of qualification over the generations? How did cultural tensions of the
reform era affect civil officials? To what extent did impersonal procedure and
new ideas of professionalism supplant patronage and old scribal role concepts?
How well did the state succeed in rewarding good service and protecting its
officials against shifting economic conditions? The answers to such questions
illuminate major issues of social integration and cultural change and clarify
links between economic conditions and changing forms of political activism.
Originally published in 1989. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest
print-on-demand technology to again make available previously out-of-print
books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These
editions preserve the original texts of these important books while presenting
them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton
Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage
found in the thousands of books published by Princeton University Press since
its founding in 1905.
The Princeton Handbook of Multicultural Poetries Terry V.F. Brogan 2021-04-13
Drawn from the acclaimed New Princeton Encyclopedia of Poetry and Poetics, the
poetry-s-voice-society-s-song-ottoman-lyric-poetry

1/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 5, 2022 by guest

articles in this concise new reference book provide a complete survey of the
poetic history and practice in every major national literature or cultural
tradition in the world. As with the parent volume, which has sold over 10,000
copies since it was first published in 1993, the intended audience is general
readers, journalists, students, teachers, and researchers. The editor's
principle of selection was balance, and his goal was to embrace in a structured
and reasoned way the diversity of poetry as it is known across the globe today.
In compiling material on 106 cultures in 92 national literatures, the book
gives full coverage to Indo-European poetries (all the major Celtic, Slavic,
Germanic, and Romance languages, as well as other obscure ones such as
Hittite), the ancient middle Eastern poetries (Hebrew, Persian, Sumerian, and
Assyro-Babylonian), subcontinental Indian poetries (the widest linguistic
diversity), Asian and Pacific poetries (Chinese, Japanese, Korean, Vietnamese,
Mongolian, and half a dozen others), continental American poetries (all the
modern Western cultures and native Indian in North, Central, and South American
regions), and African poetries (ancient and emergent, oral and written).
Structure and Meaning in Medieval Arabic and Persian Lyric Poetry Julie Meisami
2003-09-02 This is the first comprehensive and comparative study of
compositional and stylistic techniques in medieval Arabic and Persian lyric
poetry. Ranging over some seven countries, it deals with works by over thirty
poets in the Islamic world from Spain to present-day Afghanistan, and examines
how this rich poetic traditions exhibits both continuity and development in the
use of a wide variety of compositional strategies. Discussing such topics as
principles of structural organisation, the use of rhetorical figures, metaphor
and images, and providing detailed analyses of a large number of poetic texts,
it shows how structural and semantic features interacted to bring coherence and
meaning to the individual poem. It also examines works by the indigenous
critics of poetry in both Arabic and Persian, and demonstrates the critics'
awareness of, and interest in, the techniques which poets employed to construct
poems which were both eloquent and meaningful. Comparisons are also made with
classical and medieval poetics in the west. The book will be of interest not
merely to specialists in the relevant fields, but also to all those interested
in pre-modern poetry and poetics.
Ottoman Tulips, Ottoman Coffee Dana Sajdi 2014-06-09 Tulips and coffee are
defining cultural products of the Ottoman eighteenth century, along with their
related institutions of palace and coffeehouse. These cultural products hold
multiple meanings in the history and historiography of the period. For example,
scholars argue that the janissary coffee house was used variously for such
diverse means as headquarters for rebellion, a Sufi lodge, police station and
racketeering office. 'Ottoman Tulips, Ottoman Coffee' offers a critical
exploration of a range of definitive cultural phenomena of the Ottoman 18th
century, including the coffee house, print culture, imperial architecture,
royal pageantry and festivals. Chapters explore previously untouched subjects
such as the changing forms of imperial ritual in Ottoman public circumcision
celebrations as well as unravelling the historiography of the so-called 'Tulip
Period'. This has traditionally been characterised by the construction and
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eventual destruction of the famed palace of Saadabad and the reputedly failed
project of the first Ottoman printing press. The book reassesses these failures
as reflective of the general ill-preparedness of the Ottoman public for
enlightened reform. Most importantly this book rejects the prevailing view that
the 18th century was in political and cultural decline, and argues in fact it
was a period of cultural dynamism and change. 'Ottoman Tulips' breaks free of
the twin teleologies of Ottoman decline and Western-induced change, reassessing
the impact of Westernization and modernization in the 18th century and
revealing comparisons and interactions between the Ottoman court and its
Safavid counterpart.
Engendering Song Jane C. Sugarman 1997-10-27 For Prespa Albanians, both at home
in Macedonia and in the diaspora, the most opulent, extravagant, and socially
significant events of any year are wedding celebrations. Combining photographs,
song texts, and vibrant recordings of the music with her own evocative
descriptions, ethnomusicologist Jane C. Sugarman focuses her account of Prespa
weddings on notions of gendered identity, demonstrating the capacity of singing
to generate and transform relations of power within Prespa society.
The Proper Order of Things Heather L. Ferguson 2018-06-12 The "natural order of
the state" was an early modern mania for the Ottoman Empire. In a time of
profound and pervasive imperial transformation, the ideals of stability, proper
order, and social harmony were integral to the legitimization of Ottoman power.
And as Ottoman territory grew, so too did its network of written texts: a web
of sultanic edicts, aimed at defining and supplementing imperial authority in
the empire's disparate provinces. With this book, Heather L. Ferguson studies
how this textual empire created a unique vision of Ottoman legal and social
order, and how the Ottoman ruling elite, via sword and pen, articulated a claim
to universal sovereignty that subverted internal challengers and external
rivals. The Proper Order of Things offers the story of an empire, at once
familiar and strange, told through the shifting written vocabularies of power
deployed by the Ottomans in their quest to thrive within a competitive early
modern environment. Ferguson transcends the question of what these documents
said, revealing instead how their formulation of the "proper order of things"
configured the state itself. Through this textual authority, she argues,
Ottoman writers ensured the durability of their empire, creating the principles
of organization on which Ottoman statecraft and authority came to rest.
Essays on Turkish Literature and History Barbara Flemming 2017-10-17 In Essays
on Turkish Literature and History Barbara Flemming offers findings gained
through lifelong scholarship. Besides Ottoman matters, a wide range is covered,
including Mamluks and contemporary southeastern Turkey. Of particular interest
are saintly Muslim women, eschatology, Muslim-Christian dialogue, and effects
of the alphabet change.
Suleyman the Magnificent and His Age I M Kunt 2014-01-14 Sultan Suleyman the
Magnificent (r.1520-1566) dominated the eastern Mediterranean and Ottoman
worlds - and the imagination of his contemporaries - very much as his fellow
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sovereigns Charles V, Francis I and Henry VIII in the west. He greatly expanded
the Ottoman empire, capturing Rhodes, Belgrade, Hungary, the Red Sea coast of
Arabia, and even besieging Vienna. Patron and legislator as well as conqueror,
he stamped his name on an age. These specially-commissioned essays by leading
experts examine Suleyman's reign in its wider political and diplomatic context,
both Ottoman and European. The contributors are: Peter Burke; Geza David;
Suraiaya Faroqhi; Peter Holt; Colin Imber; Salih Uzbaran; Metin Kunt; Christine
Woodhead; and Ann Williams.
Late Ottoman Society Elisabeth Özdalga 2013-03-07 When the Ottomans commenced
their modernizing reforms in the 1830s, they still ruled over a vast empire. In
addition to today's Turkey, including Anatolia and Thrace, their power reached
over Mesopotamia, North Africa, the Levant, the Balkans, and the Caucasus. The
Sultanate was at the apex of a truly multi-ethnic society. Modernization not
only brought market principles to the economy and more complex administrative
controls as part of state power, but also new educational institutions as well
as new ideologies. Thus new ideologies developed and nationalism emerged, which
became a political reality when the Empire reached its end. This book compares
the different intellectual atmospheres between the pre-republican and the
republican periods and identifies the roots of republican authoritarianism in
the intellectual heritage of the earlier period.
Urban Lighting, Light Pollution and Society Josiane Meier 2014-10-24 After
decades "in the shadows", urban lighting is re-emerging as a matter of public
debate. Long-standing truths are increasingly questioned as a confluence of
developments affects lighting itself and the way it is viewed. Light has become
an integral element of place-making and energy-saving initiatives alike.
Rapidly evolving lighting technologies are opening up new possibilities, but
also posing new challenges to planners, and awareness is growing that
artificial illumination is not purely benign but can actually constitute a form
of pollution. As a result, public policy frameworks, incentives and initiatives
are undergoing a phase of innovation and change that will affect how cities are
lit for years to come. The first comprehensive compilation of current
scientific discussions on urban lighting and light pollution from a social
science and humanities perspective, Urban Lighting, Light Pollution and Society
contributes to an evolving international debate on an increasingly
controversial topic. The contributions draw a rich panorama of the manifold
discourses connected with artificial illumination in the past and present –
from early attempts to promote new lighting technologies in the late 19th and
early 20th centuries to current debates on restricting its excessive usage in
public space and the protection of darkness. By bringing together a crosssection of current findings and debates on urban lighting and light pollution
from a wide variety of disciplines, it reflects that artificial lighting is
multifaceted in its qualities, utilisation and interpretation. Including case
studies from the United States, Europe, and the UK, Urban Lighting, Light
Pollution and Society is one of the first to take a serious assessment of
light, pollution, and places and is a valuable resource for planners, policy
makers and students in related subjects.
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The Ottoman Empire and Early Modern Europe Daniel Goffman 2002-04-25 This text
provides an introduction to the history and institutions of the Ottoman Empire
and presents a claim for its inclusion in Europe, as opposed to being apart
from it due to its many cultural differences.
What Is Islam? Shahab Ahmed 2017-10-31 A bold new conceptualization of Islam
that reflects its contradictions and rich diversity What is Islam? How do we
grasp a human and historical phenomenon characterized by such variety and
contradiction? What is "Islamic" about Islamic philosophy or Islamic art?
Should we speak of Islam or of islams? Should we distinguish the Islamic (the
religious) from the Islamicate (the cultural)? Or should we abandon "Islamic"
altogether as an analytical term? In What Is Islam?, Shahab Ahmed presents a
bold new conceptualization of Islam that challenges dominant understandings
grounded in the categories of "religion" and "culture" or those that privilege
law and scripture. He argues that these modes of thinking obstruct us from
understanding Islam, distorting it, diminishing it, and rendering it
incoherent. What Is Islam? formulates a new conceptual language for analyzing
Islam. It presents a new paradigm of how Muslims have historically understood
divine revelation—one that enables us to understand how and why Muslims through
history have embraced values such as exploration, ambiguity, aestheticization,
polyvalence, and relativism, as well as practices such as figural art, music,
and even wine drinking as Islamic. It also puts forward a new understanding of
the historical constitution of Islamic law and its relationship to
philosophical ethics and political theory. A book that is certain to provoke
debate and significantly alter our understanding of Islam, What Is Islam?
reveals how Muslims have historically conceived of and lived with Islam as
norms and truths that are at once contradictory yet coherent.
Ottoman Empire and Islam: Oxford Bibliographies Online Research Guide Oxford
University Press 2010-06-01 This ebook is a selective guide designed to help
scholars and students of Islamic studies find reliable sources of information
by directing them to the best available scholarly materials in whatever form or
format they appear from books, chapters, and journal articles to online
archives, electronic data sets, and blogs. Written by a leading international
authority on the subject, the ebook provides bibliographic information
supported by direct recommendations about which sources to consult and
editorial commentary to make it clear how the cited sources are interrelated
related. This ebook is a static version of an article from Oxford
Bibliographies Online: Renaissance and Reformation, a dynamic, continuously
updated, online resource designed to provide authoritative guidance through
scholarship and other materials relevant to the study of European history and
culture between the 14th and 17th centuries. Oxford Bibliographies Online
covers most subject disciplines within the social science and humanities, for
more information visit www.oxfordbibliographies.com.
Ottoman Culture and the Project of Modernity Monica M. Ringer 2020-04-16
Central to the nineteenth-century Ottoman Tanzimat reform project, the novel
originally developed outside of Ottoman space, yet was adopted as a didactic
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tool to model and generate new forms of Ottoman citizenship. Essays in this
book explore the appropriation of the novel as a literary genre and its
deployment in the late Ottoman cultural project of constructing an Ottoman
modernity. Analyzing key texts and authors, from the works of Ahmet Midhat
Efendi to Mizanci Murad and Vartan Pasha, among others, the book's chapters
explore the novel genre as far more than a case of importation of Western and
non-Ottoman cultural productions, but rather as a vehicle for the cultivation
of indigenous modern subjectivities.
A History of the Ottoman Empire Douglas A. Howard 2017-01-09 This illustrated
textbook covers the full history of the Ottoman Empire, from its genesis to its
dissolution.
The Poetry of Kabbalah Peter Cole 2012-04-10 Introduces renderings of, and
commentary on, Kabbalistic verse that emerged directly from Jewish mysticism
and that reveals the foundations of both language and existence itself.
Grammatology and Literary Modernity in Turkey Nergis Erturk 2011-10-19 The 1928
Turkish alphabet reform replacing the Perso-Arabic script with the Latin
phonetic alphabet is an emblem of Turkish modernization. Grammatology and
Literary Modernity in Turkey traces the history of Turkish alphabet and
language reform from the mid-nineteenth to the mid-twentieth century, examining
its effects on modern Turkish literature. In readings of the novels, essays,
and poetry of Ahmed Midhat, Recaizade Mahmud Ekrem, Omer Seyfeddin, Ahmet Hamdi
Tanpinar, Peyami Safa, and Nazim Hikmet, Nergis Erturk argues that modern
Turkish literature is profoundly self-conscious of dramatic change in its own
historical conditions of possibility. Where literary historiography has
sometimes idealized the Turkish language reforms as the culmination of a
successful project of Westernizing modernization, Erturk suggests a different
critical narrative: one of the consolidation of control over communication,
forging a unitary nation and language from a pluralistic and multilingual
society.
An Ottoman Mentality Robert Dankoff 2006-05-01 This monograph examines Evliya
Çelebi's travel account to get at Ottoman perceptions of the world, relating to
geography, administration, religion, narative styles, sexual relations, dream
interpretation, and conceptions of the self.
The Last of an Age Sooyong Kim 2017-12-01 In The Last of an Age, Sooyong Kim
explores the relationship between social change and the development of an
Ottoman literary canon in the course of the sixteenth century by examining the
work and reception of a popular poet, Zati (1471–1546). Kim argues that a newly
emergent group of bureaucratic literati, through the production of
authoritative biographical dictionaries, ultimately relegated Zati to a lesser
literary age, driven by a self-fashioning that privileged broad linguistic
ability, above all else, with poetry serving as the main vehicle for
demonstrating that. This study is interdisciplinary in approach, taking
insights from literary studies, cultural history, and social theory. It adds to
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the scholarship on the rise of early modern Ottoman canons in the fields of
visual arts and music and complements recent work on court patronage. Framed by
ongoing critiques of canon formation among specialists of early modern Europe
and late imperial China, the study offers a comparative perspective on those
issues.
The Princeton Handbook of World Poetries Roland Greene 2016-11-22 An
authoritative and comprehensive guide to poetry throughout the world The
Princeton Handbook of World Poetries—drawn from the latest edition of the
acclaimed Princeton Encyclopedia of Poetry and Poetics—provides a comprehensive
and authoritative survey of the history and practice of poetry in more than 100
major regional, national, and diasporic literatures and language traditions
around the globe. With more than 165 entries, the book combines broad overviews
and focused accounts to give extensive coverage of poetic traditions throughout
the world. For students, teachers, researchers, poets, and other readers, it
supplies a one-of-a-kind resource, offering in-depth treatment of Indo-European
poetries (all the major Celtic, Slavic, Germanic, and Romance languages, and
others); ancient Middle Eastern poetries (Hebrew, Persian, Sumerian, and
Assyro-Babylonian); subcontinental Indian poetries (Bengali, Hindi, Marathi,
Punjabi, Sanskrit, Tamil, Urdu, and more); Asian and Pacific poetries (Chinese,
Japanese, Korean, Vietnamese, Mongolian, Nepalese, Thai, and Tibetan); Spanish
American poetries (those of Mexico, Peru, Argentina, Chile, and many other
Latin American countries); indigenous American poetries (Guaraní, Inuit, and
Navajo); and African poetries (those of Ethiopia, Somalia, South Africa, and
other countries, and including African languages, English, French, and
Portuguese). Complete with an introduction by the editors, this is an essential
volume for anyone interested in understanding poetry in an international
context. Drawn from the latest edition of the acclaimed Princeton Encyclopedia
of Poetry and Poetics Provides more than 165 authoritative entries on poetry in
more than 100 regional, national, and diasporic literatures and language
traditions throughout the world Features extensive coverage of non-Western
poetic traditions Includes an introduction, bibliographies, cross-references,
and a general index
Empire of Salons Helen Pfeifer 2022-03-29 A World Divided -- An Empire
Connecting -- A Place in the Elite -- The Art of Conversation -- The
Transmission of Knowledge -- An Empire Polarized.
Rapture and Revolution Talat S. Halman 2007-10-30 The articles contained in
this volume collectively provide a critical overview of Turkish literature from
its earliest phases in the sixth century well into the Republican period,
including pieces detailing the literature of the Ottoman as well as those
dealing with Europeanization. In so doing, the author illustrates the evolution
of Turkish culture as reflected in the literary experience. Exploring specific
genres and themes, several articles detail the development of drama from
Karagoz and Orta oyunu to contemporary Western theatre, the propaganda
functions of poetry, and the important place of folk literature. In addition,
the volume focuses on some of the leading figures of Turkish literature,
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ranging from Mevlana Celaleddin Rumi, Yunus Emre, and Süleyman the Magnificent,
to Sait Faik and modern poets such as Nazim Hikmet, Orhan Veli Kanik, and Melih
Cevdet Anday. Whether read as a whole or as individual articles, the book gives
Western readers a broad and long overdue entry into the rich landscape of
traditional and contemporary Turkish literature and culture. For scholars, it
is an invaluable resource for courses on Turkish literature and culture.
The Concise Garland Encyclopedia of World Music Garland Encyclopedia of World
Music 2013-02 The Concise Garland Encyclopedia of World Music comprises two
volumes, and can only be purchased as the two-volume set.To purchase the set
please go to:http://www.routledge.com/9780415972932.
The Concise Garland Encyclopedia of World Music Garland Encyclopedia of World
Music, 2013-02-01 The Concise Garland Encyclopedia of World Music comprises two
volumes, and can only be purchased as the two-volume set. To purchase the set
please go to: http://www.routledge.com/9780415972932
Other Renaissances B. Schildgen 2006-12-11 Other Renaissances is a collection
of twelve essays discussing renaissances outside the Italian and Italian
prompted European Renaissance of the fifteenth and sixteenth centuries. The
collection proposes an approach to reframing the Renaissance in which the
European Renaissance becomes an imaginative idea, rather than a particular
moment in time
Hafiz and His Contemporaries Dominic Parviz Brookshaw 2019-02-28 Despite his
towering presence in premodern Persian letters, Shams al-Din Muhammad Hafiz of
Shiraz (d. 1390) remains an elusive and opaque character for many. In order to
look behind the hyperbole that surrounds Hafiz's poetry and penetrate the
quasi-hagiographical film that obscures the poet himself, this book attempts a
contextualisation of Hafiz that is at once socio-political, historical, and
literary. Here, Hafiz's ghazals (short, monorhyme, broadly amorous lyric poems)
are read comparatively against similar texts composed by his less-studied
rivals in the hyper competitive, imitative, and profoundly intertextual
environment of fourteenth-century Shiraz. By bringing Hafiz's lyric poetry into
productive, detailed dialogue with that of the counterhegemonic satirist,
'Ubayd Zakani (d. 1371), and the marginalised Jahan-Malik Khatun (d. after
1391; the most prolific female poet of premodern Iran), our received
understanding of this most iconic of stages in the development of the Persian
ghazal is disrupted, and new avenues for literary exploration open up. Looking
beyond the particular milieu of Shiraz, this study re-assesses Hafiz's place in
the Persian poetic canon through reading his poems alongside those produced by
professional poets in other major centres of Persian literary activity who
enjoyed comparable fame in the fourteenth century. Recognising the aesthetic
achievements of his contemporaries does not diminish the splendour of Hafiz's,
rather it forces us to accept that Hafiz was but one member of a band of poets
who jostled for the limelight in competing, often intersecting, patronage and
reception networks that facilitated intense cultural exchange between the
cities of post-Mongol Iran and Iraq. Hafiz's ghazals, characterised as they are
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by conscious and deliberate hybridity, ambiguity, and polysemy, are products of
a creative mind bent on experimenting with genre. While in no way seeking to
deny the mystical stratum of the Persian ghazal in its fourteenth-century
manifestation, this study emphasises the courtly and profane dimensions of the
form, and regards Hafiz through a sober lens with keen attention to his dynamic
role at the heart of a vibrant poetic community that was at once both fiercely
local and boldly cosmopolitan.
The New Cambridge History of Islam: Volume 4, Islamic Cultures and Societies to
the End of the Eighteenth Century Robert Irwin 2010-11-04 Robert Irwin's
authoritative introduction to the fourth volume of The New Cambridge History of
Islam offers a panoramic vision of Islamic culture from its origins to around
1800. The introductory chapter, which highlights key developments and
introduces some of Islam's most famous protagonists, paves the way for an
extraordinarily varied collection of essays. The themes treated include
religion and law, conversion, Islam's relationship with the natural world,
governance and politics, caliphs and kings, philosophy, science, medicine,
language, art, architecture, literature, music and even cookery. What emerges
from this rich collection, written by an international team of experts, is the
diversity and dynamism of the societies which created this flourishing
civilization. Volume four of The New Cambridge History of Islam serves as a
thematic companion to the three preceding, politically oriented volumes, and in
coverage extends across the pre-modern Islamic world.
Books on Turkey 2005
The Age of Beloveds Walter G. Andrews 2004-12-23 The Age of Beloveds offers a
rich introduction to early modern Ottoman culture through a study of its
beautiful lyric love poetry. At the same time, it suggests provocative crosscultural parallels in the sociology and spirituality of love in Europe—from
Istanbul to London—during the long sixteenth century. Walter G. Andrews and
Mehmet Kalpakli provide a generous sampling of translations of Ottoman poems,
many of which have never appeared in English, along with informative and
inspired close readings. The authors explain that the flourishing of Ottoman
power and culture during the “Turkish Renaissance” manifested itself, to some
degree, as an “age of beloveds,” in which young men became the focal points for
the desire and attention of powerful officeholders and artists as well as the
inspiration for a rich literature of love. The authors show that the “age of
beloveds” was not just an Ottoman, eastern European, or Islamic phenomenon. It
extended into western Europe as well, pervading the cultures of Venice,
Florence, Rome, and London during the same period. Andrews and Kalpakli contend
that in an age dominated by absolute rulers and troubled by war, cultural
change, and religious upheaval, the attachments of dependent courtiers and the
longings of anxious commoners aroused an intense interest in love and the
beloved. The Age of Beloveds reveals new commonalities in the cultural history
of two worlds long seen as radically different.
Sehrengiz, Urban Rituals and Deviant Sufi Mysticism in Ottoman Istanbul B.
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Deniz Çalis-Kural 2016-04-01 Şehrengiz is an Ottoman genre of poetry written in
honor of various cities and provincial towns of the Ottoman Empire from the
early sixteenth century to the early eighteenth century. This book examines the
urban culture of Ottoman Istanbul through Şehrengiz, as the Ottoman space
culture and traditions have been shaped by a constant struggle between
conflicting groups practicing political and religious attitudes at odds. By
examining real and imaginary gardens, landscapes and urban spaces and
associated ritualized traditions, the book questions the formation of Ottoman
space culture in relation to practices of orthodox and heterodox Islamic
practices and imperial politics. The study proposes that Şehrengiz was a
subtext for secret rituals, performed in city spaces, carrying dissident ideals
of Melami mysticism; following after the ideals of the thirteenth century Sufi
philosopher Ibn al-’Arabi who proposed a theory of 'creative imagination' and a
three-tiered definition of space, the ideal, the real and the intermediary
(barzakh). In these rituals, marginal groups of guilds emphasized the autonomy
of individual self, and suggested a novel proposition that the city shall
become an intermediary space for reconciling the orthodox and heterodox worlds.
In the early eighteenth century, liminal expressions of these marginal groups
gave rise to new urban rituals, this time adopted by the Ottoman court society
and by affluent city dwellers and expressed in the poetry of Nedîm. The author
traces how a tradition that had its roots in the early sixteenth century as a
marginal protest movement evolved until the early eighteenth century as a
movement of urban space reform.
Empire and Power in the Reign of Süleyman Kaya Şahin 2013-03-29 "On a torrid
August day in 2009, I visited Celalzade Mustafa's final resting place in
Istanbul's Eyèup district, in a neighborhood called Nisanca. The chancellor
(nisanci) is buried in the cemetery adjoining the small mosque built for him by
Sinan, the chief imperial architect. His brother Salih, a teacher, judge and
religious scholar, is buried nearby, but the sepulchres of poets who received
plots from this patron of poetry have disappeared. The mosque, adorned with
glazed tiles, has changed significantly since the mid-sixteenth century. It was
damaged in a fire in 1729, and was rebuilt following a more devastating fire in
1780. The mansion where Mustafa composed his works, welcomed fellow literati,
and provided advice to young and aspiring secretariesis long gone, probably
destroyed in the fire of 1780, if not before"-- Provided by publisher.
The Ottoman World Christine Woodhead 2011-12-15 The Ottoman empire as a
political entity comprised most of the present Middle East (with the principal
exception of Iran), north Africa and south-eastern Europe. For over 500 years,
until its disintegration during World War I, it encompassed a diverse range of
ethnic, religious and linguistic communities with varying political and
cultural backgrounds. Yet, was there such a thing as an ‘Ottoman world’ beyond
the principle of sultanic rule from Istanbul? Ottoman authority might have been
established largely by military conquest, but how was it maintained for so
long, over such distances and so many disparate societies? How did provincial
regions relate to the imperial centre and what role was played in this by local
elites? What did it mean in practice, for ordinary people, to be part of an
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‘Ottoman world’? Arranged in five thematic sections, with contributions from
thirty specialist historians, The Ottoman World addresses these questions,
examining aspects of the social and socio-ideological composition of this major
pre-modern empire, and offers a combination of broad synthesis and detailed
investigation that is both informative and intended to raise points for future
debate. The Ottoman World provides a unique coverage of the Ottoman empire,
widening its scope beyond Istanbul to the edges of the empire, and offers key
coverage for students and scholars alike.
An Iridescent Device: Premodern Ottoman Poetry Christiane Czygan 2018-12-03 Ten
experts in premodern literature and history examine the style, genre, and
performance of sixteenth century Ottoman poetry. A large number of poems,
including a newly discovered imperial poem collection and the work of a poet
fallen into oblivion, are discussed with regard to their multifarious functions
and their contemporary lyrical appeal. Though most of these poets worked in
conventional settings many of the articles in this volume point out how they
broke taboos, glossed over violence, and promoted or questioned political rule,
even as they appealed to their listeners on an emotional level. The authors
provide ample evidence for the importance attributed to certain cities and
places, as well as local affiliations and networks. These analyses show how
premodern poetry operated as a tool of communication and formed an integral
part of premodern social and political life.
Reading Clocks, Alla Turca Avner Wishnitzer 2015-07-07 Reading Clocks, Alla
Turca explores the technological and social aspects of Ottoman temporal
culture, where religious and secular powers competed and colluded for
authority, the army tried to rationalize its systems of training and
communication, and schoolboys complained about how long classes were. The
conflicts that played out on the field of temporal systems were not along the
axes one might expect, with secular, urban, rationalist, modernizing, and
Europeanizing forces arrayed against rural, traditional, religious, and
nationalist people and parties. Rather, religious institutions saw the
rationalization of temporal culture as a way to extend their authority (the
muezzin s call to prayer was the traditional way of counting the hours of the
day, after all), and urban elites proclaimed their nationalism and their
religiosity by their watches, both timepiece and jewelry. The image of Europe
was, in a mirror of European Orientalism, deployed as both a rationalist model
to be emulated (by, for example, the military) and a negative model of lazy and
late aristocratic carelessness (by government administrators). Exploring
sources as varied as lyric poetry, military manuals, school and military
memoirs, and ferry timetables, Avner Wishnitzer lays out the full richness of
Ottoman temporal culture in the nineteenth century."
Turkish Language, Literature, and History Bill Hickman 2015-10-14 The twenty
two essays collected in Turkish Language, Literature and History offer insights
into Turkish culture in the widest sense. Written by leaders in their fields
from North America, Europe and Turkey, these essays cover a broad range of
topics, focusing on various aspects of Turkish language, literature and history
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between the eighth century and the present. The chapters move between ancient
and contemporary literature, exploring Sultan Selim’s interest in dream
interpretation, translating newly uncovered poetry and exploring the works of
Orhan Pamuk. Linguistic complexities of the Turkish language and dialects are
analysed, while new translations of 16th century decrees offer insight into
Ottoman justice and power. This is a festschrift volume published for the
leading scholar Bob Dankoff, and the diverse topics covered in these essays
reflect Dankoff’s valuable contributions to the study of Turkish language and
literature. This cross-disciplinary book offers contributions from academics
specialising in linguistics, history, literature and sociology, amongst others.
As such, it is of key interest to scholars working in a variety of disciplines,
with a focus on Turkish Studies.
Travellers in Ottoman Lands Ines Asceric-Todd 2018-07-13 This splendidly
illustrated book focuses on the botanical legacy of many parts of the former
Ottoman Empire — including present-day Turkey, the Levant, Egypt, the Balkans,
and the Arabian Peninsula — as seen and described by travellers both from
within and from outside the region.
The Concise Garland Encyclopedia of World Music: The Middle East, South Asia,
East Asia, Southeast Asia Ellen Koskoff 2008 The critical importance of past
for the present--of music histories in local and global forms--asserts itself.
The history of world music, as each chapter makes clear, is one of critical
moments and paradigm shifts.
An Ottoman Tragedy Gabriel Piterberg 2003-09-04 Combines a reinterpretation of
the history of the Ottoman Empire in the 17th century with an analysis of the
ways history is constructed by its participants.
Islamic Literature Lucy Sackett Smith 2017-07-15 "Written in various languages,
on multiple continents, and over many centuries, Islamic literature encompasses
a rich and varied body of texts. While mention is made of key historical and
religious works, this volume focuses on poetry and literary prose, whether
popular or courtly in inspiration. Topics covered include dominant genres,
recurring patterns in imagery, the influence of pre-Islamic Arabian literature,
and the periods of development that Islamic literature passed through from the
seventh century CE to the present day. This insightful and wide-ranging
overview introduces readers to authors such as Yunus Emre, Rumi, ?afez, and
Fuzuli of Baghdad. An invaluable resource."
Women in the Ottoman Empire Madeline C. Zilfi 1997 This collection of articles
by 14 Middle East historians is a pathbreaking work in the history of Middle
Eastern women prior to the contemporary era. The collection seeks to begin the
task of reconstructing the history of (Muslim) women's experience in the middle
centuries of the Ottoman era, between the mid-seventeenth century and the early
nineteenth, prior to hegemonic European involvement in the region and prior to
the "modernizing reforms' inaugurated by the Ottoman regime.
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